
I came to live in St Erth about 20 years ago after a serious prolonged illness forced 

premature retirement. Having always been a very busy individual l saw an opportunity to 

become involved in a great community, joining a number of events teams and the 

committee of 3rd St Ives Scouts. A few years later we were joined by our daughter and 

grandson Connor who was enrolled at St Erth Nursery and then the school, where he 

blossomed giving us a further interest in the school and its events.  

 

In my working life as an engineer I managed and coordinated demolition and 

dismantling projects for many industries throughout the country which involved having a 

good knowledge of health and safety to mitigate risk. Hopefully I will be able to use this 

experience to spot and assist in pointing out any potential hazards in order to safeguard 

the school environment. 
 


